
ACKNOWLEDGMENTS

The Chairman and members of the Committee referred to two of their members who were to retire this term,
being Sir Hamish Hay and Councillor David Close.

Both members were thanked for their valuable input into the work of the Joint Committee and wished well in
their retirement.

Councillor Richard Johnson Chairman of Environment Canterbury expressed his appreciation of
Councillor Close’s assistance in dealings between the two Councils.


